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Government of India
Power Grid Corporation of India Ltd.

Lucknow, U.P.

Dated: 27/04/2020

To

Shri Tryambak Karbhari Kadam
At. Niklak 
Po. Akola 
Jalna 
431202

Registration Number : PGCIL/R/E/20/00134/3

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide
letter dated 29/03/2020 and to say that There is no vacancy of Diploma Trainee in
Northern Region-III for which recruitment is planned or going on..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided,
you may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from
the date of receipt of this letter.

Shri S. Gupta, (NR-III)
FAA & ED (NR-III)
Address: Lucknow
Phone No.: 011-2205100

Yours faithfully

( Shri K. K. Gupta, (NR-III))
CPIO & GM (NRTS-III) 
Phone No.: 05222205152 

Email : kkgupta@powergridindia.com


